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P.Q. 27820/24: To ask the Minister for Health the number of individuals dismissed from the HSE owing to court sentences 
received by them, over the past ten years. -Patrick Costello 
 
Dear Deputy,  
 
I refer to your recent Parliamentary Question which was sent to the HSE for response.  In line with HSE’s Disciplinary Procedure, 
dismissals are in the main, managed by local Services.  The information that you are seeking is therefore not collated centrally.  
However National HR did reach out to our Services and we are aware of 7 employees who were dismissed by the HSE due to 
court sentences received by them, over the last 10 years.  Please note that this information does not include returns from Dublin 
North City and County Community Services or RCSI Hospital Group. 
 
I trust this clarifies and is of some assistance. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Catriona McConnellogue 
National HR 
 


